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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  
and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

Thursday 21st November 2024 
House Competition – Road Safety  

 
Dear parents/carers and pupils,   
 
I am pleased to announce that this term’s competition is linked to our road safety campaign, in association with 
Burwell Parish Council.  
 
As it is Road Safety Week, all pupils attended an assembly today to learn how to stay safe when they are out in 
the community. Using what they have learnt, we would like the children to create a road safety poster. The 
poster could focus on one aspect of road safety, such as speed, visibility, road crossing etc, or it could include a 
number of helpful reminders.  
 
A winner will be selected from each year group and their design will be professionally developed. Due to 
printing requirements, designs should be created with felt tip pens or markers. Designs will also need to be 
completed within the border of the template provided. As designs need to be completely flat, no glitter or 
other 3D elements can be included.  
 
Posters must be handed in by Monday 16th December, 9am. Every entry will be awarded one house point for 
participation.  
 
Winners from each year group will be announced at the Christmas Carol Concert on Friday 20th December. On 
the day of the announcement, winners will receive a further ten house points, a goody bag supplied by Turners 
and a temporary version of their poster whilst we wait for their creation to be developed professionally. In 
addition, local businesses will be supporting our campaign by displaying copies of the winning posters.   
 
As part of the road safety campaign, we have arranged for Turners to visit the school with an artic HGV cab. On 
Thursday 5th December or Thursday 12th December, all pupils will have the opportunity to get up close to the 
vehicle to gain a better understanding of its size. They will be able to sit in the cab and see for themselves the 
view of a driver including the blind spots. They will also be able to question a Turner’s driver about his/her 
experiences.  
 
If you have any questions, please come and ask me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Kate Mansfield  
Assistant Headteacher  
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